
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

                       September 12, 2019 

 

 

 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

 

 

Freedom Park Committee meeting set for September 17, 2019 

has been cancelled.  

 

The next regular scheduled meeting of the Freedom Park 

Committee is set for October 15, 2019 at 6pm at Lowell Town 

Hall. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Note: This notice was posted at the Lowell Town Hall on September 

12, 2019 at 9:35am and delivered to the following: Lowell Town Council, 

Department Heads, The Post Tribune and Lowell Tribune  
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Board Members 

 
Heidi  Laub 
Chairman 

West Creek Township 
 

Alice Dahl 
Vice Chairman  

Cedar Creek Township 
 

Dorothy Eich 
Secretary  

Park Advisory 
Committee 

 
Lowell Town Council 

Will Farrellbegg  
 

Mindi Arnold-Buchler 
Director of Parks 


